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GREETINGS

Welcome to another newsletter with nearly % of the year
gone. Not sure where it has gone to.

OPEN DAYS

July Open Day was very good passenger wise (thanks in
large part to a mention in the North Waikato News commu-
nity paper —Ed.). August was not quite so good. Both days
had fine weather after a wet day before.

For July our carriages were full for most of the day. Thanks
to all those members that turn up and help. On both days we
really needed a few more hands, particularly around the sta-
tion.
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BTC 50TH

Do not forget your bookings for the 50th anniversary luncheon at “The
Metcalfs™. Please let Teresa know you are coming. October isn’t that far
away.

CHARTER TRIPS

By the time you read this, we will have run a very large charter for the Mo-
tor Caravan Association and a smaller one for a couple of play centres.

We have another two booked for early in October Thanks to all who come
and help with these charters.
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Visitors were even parking on the
drive it was so busy on the July

TRACKWORK Open Day. Photo: Elliot Baptist
A CW crew has replaced a few more sleepers at the Glen Afton end of our

line. lan B and Dave spent most of a day using a petrol [= o : ] ‘
hedge cutter trimming back all the line side growth that |8 : ’
was very close to our trains.

Dave has replaced 2 sleepers under the point onto the
pit.
A CW team spent a couple of hours digging out the toe

of the slow moving slip about half way up the line. It is
hoped to rectify this problem during the summer.

WEATHER

The past couple of months have been either very wet or .

very cold. A couple of times very harsh frosts spanned The NZMCA charter was also a roaring success with barely
almost a week enough room for all the passengers. Photo: EB

T.ocos

L507

(COURTESY OF THE MUSEUM OF

TRANSPORT AND TECHNOLOGY, AUCK-

LAND )

Unfortunately L507 broke down early on the July open
day when a small mud hole door gasket blew. It was
replaced but blew again. A new door was made during
the following couple of weeks but when tried it was not
a very good fit and blew again. Luckily a certified weld-
er was at the railway so he was able to build up the old _ i :
door. This was successful so the loco was able to run However ités the August Ope

durine our A st Open Da pens when thereds no advert.:i
uring our Augu p Y- of the day the place was very quiet. Photo: EB

Because of this breakdown and the popularity of the
strange loco on our line, MOTAT have agreed to extend the loan of this loco until after our September
open day.

The MOTAT crew certainly like the much longer run possible on our line.







